Welcome Back!

I’d like to start by introducing myself. My name is Beth Reining, I'm replacing
Kathie Brooks in the cafeteria.

Hot lunches start September 3rd. The price of lunch is $3.25. Milk is still $.50.
An adult lunch is $4.25.

I know it’s a short week but I need your order forms by Friday Aug. 3oth. This
is to ensure that enough food is prepared for the children wanting a hot lunch.

If paying by check please make it out to DOC Nutrition Services. If you are
sending cash please make sure to send the exact amount only. When returning

your payment please mark the envelope Cafeteria.

Free and reduced applications are being sent home. Please take the time to
look it over and return if needed.

I'would like to start selling ala carte items this year. It would include cookies,
chips, and ice cream. If that is something you would be interested in let me
know and we will get it started. You can reach me at reiningb@stsebastian.org.
I’ll look forward to hearing your feedback on this matter.

I’'m looking forward to the coming year and taking care of your children’s
lunch needs.

Beth Reining
330-836-9107 ext. 128



